
 

Urgent items due to be 
considered by Council Cabinet 

 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions that the 
Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 
 
The following decision needs to be taken urgently in order that they can be implemented 
as quickly as possible.  For this reason Council Cabinet is likely to consider it at its next 
meeting on 6 August 2014.  It was not included on the Forward Plan. 
 
The item is detailed below 
 
Item Description 

Webhelp UK 
 

The report sets out a proposal, that if Webhelp UK make a 
formal application to the Council for financial support as set 
out in the report, financial support of up to £750,000 be 
made towards the proven, eligible costs of fit-out, training 
and recruitment in the PB3 Building, Pride Park.  If a formal 
request is made by Webhelp UK to the Council for the 
surrender of the underlease of part of PB3 Building to grant 
the request in accordance with the terms of that underlease. 
 

 
 
 


